
Sunday, February 18th, 2024
7:30am - 1:30pm Nursery Open
8:00 am Holy Eucharist, Rite I (Chapel)
9:00 am Sunday Meditations (Zoom)
9:30 am Education Hour for All
10:30 am Holy Eucharist, Rite II (Church)
11:45 am Sandwich Makers  at Coffee Hour
(Fellowship Hall)
12:30 pm Holy Eucharist, Rite III (Chapel)
8:00 pm Compline (Facebook)

Monday, February 19th, 2024
12:00pm Yoga (Atrium 2)
5:30pm Evening Prayer

Tuesday, February 20th, 2024
12:00pm The Listening Post
5:30 pm Evening Prayer
6:00pm Property Committee (Zoom)
6:30pm Finance Committee (Zoom)

Wednesday, February 21st, 2024
10:30am Staff Meeting
12:15 pm Good Times AA (Masterson)
5:30 pm Evening Prayer
6:00 pm Healing Service (Zoom)
7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, February 22nd, 2024
12:15 pm Good Times AA (Masterson)
5:30 pm Evening Prayer (Church)
6:30pm Listening Heart (Masterson)

Friday, February 23rd, 2024
12:15 pm Good Times AA (Masterson)
5:30 pm Evening Prayer (Church)
6:30 pm Lenten Soup and Study (Blanding’s
Home)

Saturday, February 24th, 2024
 
Our Weekly Zoom links can be found at
https://www.trinitymidtown.org/zoom-
withus
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Sunday In-Person Services
8:00 am and 12:30 pm (Chapel)

10:30 am (Historic Church)

Lenten Soup and Study - Feb. 23rd, 6:30pm at The Blandings
Please plan to join us on as we gather on Friday, Feb. 23rd at Ben
and Saba Blanding's home for fellowship and conversation. We will slow
down, enjoy a meal, and focus on soul care during the upcoming election year.
Please RSVP HERE or email parishadministrator@trinitymidtown.org

Blood Drive- Feb. 25th, 9am
Please help us this season of Lent by reaching our goal of 15 successful
donations. Gulf Coast Regional Blood Center implemented the FDA’s latest
guidelines into our operations, ending deferral based on sexual orientation
and welcoming new blood donors starting in November. For more
information, contact Joanne Starbuck. Sign up: https://bit.ly/3SuntLc

Stations of the Cross, Artist Gathering - March 1st, 6:30pm
Calling all Trinity Artists and Artist Friends to Gather and Collaborate for
2025 Exhibit. A Light meal will be served. We will gather together at the
Rectory. RSVP HERE

Half Day Quiet Retreat - March 16th, 9am-1pm
You are invited to join us for a halfday quiet retreat led by Rev. Hannah. The
retreat will include prayer, a labyrinth walk, journaling, streteching,
meditation, and time to share refelections with one another. We will meet
together in the Fellowship Hall. RSVP HERE

Manna Bags- March 17th, 11:45am
Be a blessing for the homeless this Lent. Let’s help the EAC by assembling
hygiene (toiletry) or manna (snack) bags for the homeless. EAC distributes
these with their sack lunch program about once a month. Materials and
instructions to be distributed during coffee hour to assemble at church, or at
home. Our Lenten goal is to help provide 125 bags with prayers for hope and
health and dignity.

Book Study, Jesus Insurgency- Feb. 26th, 7pm (Zoom)
Rudy Rasmus will join us for this special time in discussion of his book.
Crunching more data may be helpful but will not revolutionize, let
alone save, a declining church. We need creative thinking done by people
who are not afraid to face the institutional church. Indeed, the change we
long for is already happening. It is happening on the margins in ministries to
the least, the last, and the lost. If we pay attention, we can let this Jesus
Insurgency create new life. RSVP HERE

Friends of Iman, Interfaith Iftar- March 19th, 
Iman Haq was a humanitarian, thespian, equestrian, friend and
philanthropist. She was taken on her 20th birthday. What the world lost in
light, it gained in hope. We invite you to join us for an Interfaith Iftar with our
friends from Interfaith Ministries honoring her life. REGISTER HERE

All Parish Retreat! Register Now!
April 12-14th - SIGN UP HERE

All are welcome! $60 adults/$30 children and $15 for Sat night meal
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Ron Mailloux, Matthew Wood, Dolores
Treadwell, Mary Ann Collier, Sarah Frazier,
Tristan LeGrand, Marcy Antiuk

WE ARE A PROUD 
LGBTQIA AFFIRMING

CONGREGATION
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Rev. Hannah E. Atkins Romero, Rector
rector@trinitymidtown.org

Rev. Luz Montes Cabrera, Associate
Rector
associaterector@trinitymidtown.org

Rev. Dale Klitzke, Priest Associate
dale.klitzke@gmail.com

Ryan Mire, Parish Administrator
parishadministrator@TrinityMidtown.org

Alex Jones Organist/Choirmaster
alexjonesorganist93@gmail.com

Pat Laubach, Volunteer Coordinator
volunteer@trinitymidtown.org

Carol Turley, Membership Secretary
membership@trinitymidtown.org

Larry Laubach, Treasurer
finance@trinitymidtown.org

*Please note we will never ask you for
money or gifts via email. Scams are
circulating again, so please be aware and
cautious.

PRAYERS
Our custom is to read aloud each week the names of those who request our
prayers. We also remember in our Prayer Chain and Bulletin those who desire
prayers. Please email to keep us informed. For information or comments about
prayer names, please contact the Reverend Hannah Atkins Romero. If you would
like to participate as a member of the prayer chain, please contact Norma Cooper.

Allegra, Gareth, Kazi, Aurora, Jimmie, Tom, Stephen, Emily, Van, Dick, Ric,
Barbara, Sylvia, Joyce, Bob, David, Robert, Susan, Cindy, Patty, Dana, Emilia,
Gaby, Florence, Carolyn, Rick, Charles, Harrison, Kathy, Erma, Mary, Chris,
Guillermo, Holly, Ray, Barbara, Howard, Claudie, Romy, Bryce, Rose, Bart, Marie,
Josh, Christina, Collette, Sybil, and Charlotte.

For the faithful departed: 
Brenda Sargent, Keri Sims, The shooting victims in Kansas City, the
victims of war in Israel, Palestine, Ukraine, and all victims of gun
violence.

Altar Flowers and Coffee Hour
If you would like to make a flower dedication, you can sign up at
www.trinitymidtown.org/flower-ministry/. 
The altar flowers are dedicated to the glory of God and in thanksgiving for
Reverend Luz’s ministry at Trinity.
The Baptistery flowers are dedicated to the glory of God and in grateful
thanksgiving for the joy of 59 years of marriage by Henry and Treadwell
Atkins.

The next available dates:   Will resume April 14th after Lent.

Sign-ups for coffee hour hosts are available, please signup online to
volunteer here or scan QR code below. For questions or further information
please contact Jamie Chambers: jamielynnchambers@hotmail.com or
call/text at 832-370-7155 if you need assistance.
Next available dates: March 3rd, 10th and 17th.

Office Hours
Monday-Thursday 9 am - 3 pm
Friday 9 am - 1 pm

If you have building concerns please email
parishadministrator@trinitymidtown.org. 

For more information on annual giving
visit www.trinitymidtown.org/give.
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